
Dear Bim & Pardeep, 
  
Erskine Military Ball 2023 Sponsored by The Highland Club 
  
On behalf of Erskine’s veterans, families and staff I would like to offer you our sincere thanks 
for your kind support for the Erskine Military Ball 2023. We are sincerely grateful to you for 
sponsoring this event once again. Your ongoing support over the past years has really 
amplified our opportunities to fundraise through this audience and we are so grateful for 
your contribution. It really has made such a positive impact to Erskine and the Veterans we 
support.  
  
We are absolutely delighted to be able to announce a grand total of over £42,000 raised on 
the night.  That is a really wonderful contribution towards Erskine’s work caring for our 
country’s veterans - and your generosity played a vital part in making it happen. 
  
Erskine's commitment to caring for over 1,000 Veterans and their families each year is 
unwavering. To meet this mission, we must raise well over £10 million annually. Moreover, 
we continually assess the evolving needs of the ex-Service community in Scotland, adapting 
our services accordingly. None of this would be possible without the generous support of 
individuals like you. 
Erskine's support for Veterans in Scotland remains unparalleled. We operate a number of 
care homes, a Veterans Village with 44 cottages, an Activities Centre (with an additional one 
planned), five Assisted Living Apartments, and 24 purpose-built Transitional Supported 
Apartments. These Transitional Supported Apartments not only provide accommodation but 
also offer support mechanisms to guide young Service leavers toward stability and 
employment. 
  
At Erskine, our dedication to Veterans goes beyond care; we truly care about them. As we 
look ahead, we also recognise there is a greater desire for people to stay in their own homes 
as long as possible. As a result, we are actively investigating the demand and deliverability of 
a 'Care at Home' style project and the feasibility of expanding our Assisted Living provisions. 
This commitment ensures that we can adapt and extend our services to make a lasting 
impact on the lives of our Veterans, as the needs of today's Veterans continue to evolve. 
  
The official photographs from the Erskine Military Ball are available 
on www.facebook.com/ErskineVeteransCharity 
  
Thank you again for your kind support – it really is greatly appreciated. 
  
 Yours sincerely, 
  

  

 Jennifer Campbell 
Events and Sponsorship Manager 
  

T: 0141 814 4729 ,  M: 07500 140 414 
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